CBS MISSOULA MONTANA 5,000 WATTS

Mr, Bill Nittler
4590 So., Julian
Englewood, Colorado 80110

Dear Bill,

Thés is to aknowledge your receipt of our signal on the mornigg
of January 3rd from 1}00 to 1:30, 1966... and to thank youx
very much for writing.

So far the only other letter I have gotten from your area

was from David Johnson of 8263 Mansfield in Denver 80337.

Maybe you know of him: he also is a mamber of IRCA and was
listening at the same time an a Hallicrafters.

Thanks again for listening and writing and if ever you are
in this neck of the woods be sure to drop in and say hi.

A g

John H. Wiegman

"W Duc .-’.r"':"r?-a‘m'..f.!.'-?.f; o/ Sewvice fo Weslewn Montana”



